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Bere Ferrers Parish Council

At a meeting of the Footpaths and Environment Committee held in the Council Chambers at
Bere Alston on Tuesday 16th October 2018.

Present
Cllr. D.M.A. Chapman Chairman
Cllr. P. Dennis Cllr. H. Rogers
Cllr. S. Hanson

1992. Apologies.

Apologies were received from Cllr. Boot-Handford due to holiday and Cllr. Crozier due to a prior
engagement.

1993. Notification of items for information at the discretion of the Chairman. No actions can
be taken on these matters.

1) Cllr. Dennis – the state of the pavements in this village is appalling with weeds growing
everywhere. Cllr. Dennis proposed that this be an agenda item for the next F.
& G.P.

1994. Minutes of the meeting held on the 10th July and taken as read, to deal with
matters arising.

Matters Arising

Minute 1847 (1576) Cllr. Hanson asked if there was any update on the grant we have applied for
from County to employ Mr. Jeffries, Clerk has heard nothing but will chase it up.

Minute 1847(1) – FP. 47 Kissing gate is still difficult to use, this has been reported to Devon
County and I were told Mr. Guy would be looking at it.
FP. 51 Cllr. Hanson reported on the Devon County website the problem with the gate.

Minute 1851 – Cllr. Hanson asked if there was any progress with the use of cones for the Road
Wardens. The Clerk reported that this item has come up with regards to our workman also
being able to use cones; it has been proposed that he no longer uses cones.
Cllr. Hanson asked that Cllr. Page-Bailey be invited to explain and show Council what the
words say in his red book about the use of cones.

1995. Financial Statements.

The Clerk prepared the monthly statement and handed out the accounts package statement. After
discussions Cllr. Hanson proposed acceptance of the Clerk’s monthly statement. Can we have the
derivation of the numbers appearing on the accounts package explained to us? Cllr. Dennis backs
Cllr. Hanson’s request as this is appearing with all committee accounts.

1996. Footpath Problems.

Dr. Harmsworth has walked his paths with the following reports

1) FP. 65 broken loose steps in valley to right of junction with FP. 63.
2) FP.65 broken way marker at gate with 63.
3) FP. Serious path erosion just after junction with 38, danger of falling into the valley.
4) Cllr. Chapman has had a report that there is a tree down on FP 43.
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1997. Proposals for next meeting.

1. Review of annual footpath inspection reports.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked members for attending and closed the
meeting at 8.10pm
Dated this 30th of October 2018.

Signed by the Chairman…………………………………….


